
0CENTRAL TEXAS REPUBLICAN WOMEN (PAC) 

General Membership Meeting 
Installation Luncheon 

 
December 10, 2024 

Harris Community Center   Belton, TX 

 

1. CTRW President Janet Brown called the meeting to order at 11:30 a.m. She welcomed guests and 
members. CTRW Chaplain Rebecca Tong gave the Invocation. CTRW Americanism Chair Michele 
Weisman led the pledges to the United States and State of Texas flags. 

2. CTRW President Janet Brown introduced elected officials, guests and new members.   
3. CTRW President Janet Brown presented a donation of $250 to the Children’s Advocacy Center of 

Central Texas in appreciation for the support they provide for victims of violence and child abuse. 
4. Minutes of the November 12, 2024 Annual Meeting were approved and filed. 
5. CTRW Treasurer Wanita Reeder gave the Treasurer’s Report. Current balance of $27,199.56. 
6. CTRW 2nd VP Marlene Druce reported that we have 121 Primary Members and 46 Associate 

Members.  A New Member Orientation will be held on February 8, 2025 at the Bell County 
Republican Headquarters office in Belton.  More information to follow. 

7. CTRW 1st VP Linda Akins introduced the Guest Speaker, Debra Harper, TFRW 1st VP, Founding 
Chair of the TFRW Energy Sector.  Ms. Harper presented an overview of 2024 activities.  It has 
been a very productive, busy year.  Next year is the 70th Anniversary of TFRW with many special 
activities planned.  With the TX Legislature in session, 2025 will be active.  Legislative Day in 
Austin will be March 20-21.  More information to follow. 

8. CTRW President Janet Brown introduced the 2025 CTRW Officers and Appointed Chairs and gave 
a recap of 2024 activities.  She also thanked the outgoing Board members. 

9. TFRW 1st VP Debra Harper conducted the Installation Ceremony for the incoming Board. 
10. CTRW 1st VP Linda Atkins presented Janet with a card of appreciation for all her hard work and a 

donation of $310 from the members to be made in her honor to the Children’s Advocacy Center of 
Central Texas. 

11. CTRW President Janet Brown reminded attendees to check for announcements on the back of the 
Meeting Agenda. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 1:00 pm.  The next meeting will be held on January 13, 2025 at the Harris 
Community Center in Belton.  Reservations are due by January 9. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Burchfield, Secretary  

 


